
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Spring Term – 14th March 2025 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
(Please note this is a change of day whilst I am 

running Cookery Club on a Tuesday) 
 

Class Overviews are now available on the website. 

Dates and Information for this half term 
Parents’ Evening Dates 

Tuesday 25th March – 3:30pm – 5:30pm 
Wednesday 26th March – 3:30pm – 5:30pm and 6pm – 

7pm 
Please note: the sign up sheets for Parents’ Evening 
will be in the entrance hall next week. A text will be 

sent out on the day. 
Wednesday 9th April – Easter Celebration @ 10am 
Thursday 10th April – Break up for Easter at 2pm 

School re-opens for Summer Term Tuesday 22nd April 
@8:45am 

  

Morning Gate Access 
Access through the side gate in a morning is always a busy time. 

Please be aware that there are often delivery wagons on the drive and staff cars are also parked in this space. 
I have spoken to the children about not playing games of tig or chasing games on the drive, or the grass in front of 

the school kitchen, as this could result in damage to property or them hurting themselves. Thank you for your 
support with this. 

British Science Week 
This week is British Science Week with the theme for 2025 being ‘Change and Adapt’ Each class has been focusing 
on a different element of changing and adapting; Class 3 have explored Camouflage. We found out there are four 
different ways for animals to camouflage and learned some new vocabulary. We did some incredible artwork to 

demonstrate this, before presenting our learning in a special Science Assembly with the whole school. 

 

Class Superstar – Lyla for taking her learning out of the classroom and doing some amazing artwork. 
                                Harrison for trying really hard to be more responsible and mature with his learning 
 
Writer of the Week- Leah for writing a super diary entry in the role of Pongo the dog 
                                      Rylee for writing a great character description from 101 Dalmatians 
 
Christian Value – Xander for always showing compassion and forgiveness towards others 
                                Alexander for being a good example of thinking of others more and himself less. 

In Class 
We were blessed to have Mr Seagrave come and visit our 
class to talk about his journey of faith; how Jesus has 
changed his life for the better and how “doing good to 
others helps people feel good themselves”. It was a great 
way to apply our understanding of Jesus changing lives, 
and we all loved listening to this humble, gentle servant 
of Christ. We are enjoying our focus novel, 101 
Dalmatians in English, and have been doing lots of 
incidental writing about some of the main characters in 
the story. Our Maths work is all about fractions, a major 
topic in lower Key Stage 2 Maths. We have been busy 
learning about equivalent fractions, non-unit fractions, 
counting beyond a whole one and converting mixed 
fractions into improper fractions and vice versa – some 
tricky stuff here! Mrs Morris is guiding the children 
through a unit of Dance in PE and the children have also 
been learning how to draw a realistic tiger in Art. 

Our Christian Value this week is HUMILITY 
 

 


